GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS District Business Office

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle

Hillarie Siena

FROM: Kimberly Ptak

DATE: April 25, 2011

RE: DISCUSSION/ACTION: TRUCK BID

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board of Education <u>approve</u> a contract with Bredemann Ford, for the purchase of a Ford, heavy duty, pick-up truck for Glenbrook North High School in the amount of \$21,741. In addition, a snow plow will be purchased from Adams Enterprises in the amount of \$4,500. The total amount of purchase will be \$26,241. The estimate was \$35,000.

It is recommended that the Board of Education <u>reject</u> the bids received for the Glenbrook South High School Ford pick-up truck due to modifications GBS needs to make to the bid specs. This truck will be rebid and brought to the May 16, 2011 board meeting.

BACKGROUND

At the March 21, 2011 board meeting, as part of GBN's capital outlay request, the Board of Education approved a pick-up truck and snow plow at an estimated expense of \$35,000.

BID RESULTS – GBN TRUCK

Bredemann Ford	\$21,741
Badger Truck	\$21,801
Freeway Ford Sterling	\$22,198
Bill Stasek Chevrolet	\$22,398.08
NW Ford Truck Center	\$22,542

Estimate \$35,000 (note the estimate includes the snow plow)

BID TO REJECT – GBS TRUCK

Badger Truck	\$23,862
Bredemann Ford	\$23,996
Freeway Ford Sterling	\$24,498
Bill Stasek Chevrolet	\$24,599.08
NW Ford Truck Center	\$24,983

Estimate \$45,000 (note the estimate includes the snow plow – also estimate is

significantly higher as the specs need to be modified.)